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I wish to object strongly to the application to fell the Holm Oak tree in the front garden of 95 Frognal. The tree is an

important ecological asset to the neighbourhood, visually and environmentally.

View: It forms an important green visual feature of the view from the front windows of the many flats at Frognal

Mansions and The Heights. Please see attached photo as an example.

Sound and pollution absorption: Considering the dangerously high number of cars and vans and delivery lorries now

using (and speeding along) Frognal at all times of the day and night, this tree is an important factor in both noise and

pollution absorption for local residents.

Minimising light pollution: The tree helps to block a number of very bright LED lights in gardens that not only harm

local wildlife, but are a disturbance to other local residents.

Water/Flood: There are local underground waterways, and this is one of the large trees that may be helping to

minimise the risk of flooding further down the hill.

Ecology: This tree is home to a variety of creatures which are important to our local ecology.

Its removal would be a huge loss on many levels to this heavily built-up road.

Thank you for your consideration of my input.

Georgina Phillips

8a Frognal Mansions


